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The revised “Public Participation” manual is anticipated to be available for distribution in May (1999).  Several District Location and Design Engineers have expressed an interest in holding a information review session.  We are now ready to schedule this review.  
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We would like to start planning for these meetings as soon as possible in order to secure a facility that will accommodate all who would like to attend.  Our intent is to hold three of these meeting in a central place to accommodate three districts at once.  Bristol, Salem and Lynchburg Districts will meet together (in Salem); Staunton, Culpeper and Northern Virginia Districts will meet together (in Culpeper); and Richmond, Fredericksburg and Suffolk Districts will meet together (in Suffolk).  When the number of participants has been compiled we will look for places that will accommodate the “Group”.    

FHWA will be invited to participate in this meeting.  They have recently developed a course on the importance of early Public Participation in the decision making process for Transportation Facilities.  

Please provide the information for your area to Ms. Sherry Munford by February 22, 1999 (e-mail Munford_se@vdot.state.va.us or 804-786-2393.


If questions arise or additional information is needed, please feel free to contact us at the above number.

J. T.  Mills

State Location and Design Engineer

